Friends of Merrymeeting Bay

P.O. Box 233   Richmond, Maine   04357

Attention: Calendar and Feature Editors

2004-2005 FOMB Speaker Series

PRESS RELEASE 11/30/04


 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT Sarah Wolpow: 721-0941 

Subject:
‘Hands Around the Bay’
Speaker:    
4th Graders from Bowdoin & Bowdoinham Elementary Schools 
When:

Friday, December 10 at 7:30p.m. 
Where:
Cram Alumni House, 83 Federal St., Brunswick
Join Friends of Merrymeeting Bay (FOMB) for their December presentation, ‘Hands Around the Bay: 2004’ that will feature Fourth Graders from Bowdoin and Bowdoinham Elementary Schools relating in different ways, their field experiences while participating in FOMB’s Bay Day. This event will take place 7:30pm. Friday December 10 at the Bowdoin College Cram Alumni House, 83 Federal in Brunswick. The FOMB Annual Meeting & a Potluck Supper will precede the presentation at 6pm. The public is invited to attend dinner and meeting as well as the feature presentation. 

Each spring and fall, Friends of Merrymeeting Bay provides the opportunity for 4th graders from around the Bay to get outside along this unique body of water and to learn more about various aspects of its ecosystem, not to mention have a great time getting really muddy! Tree, bird, wildlife, and mud plant walks combined with such perennial favorites as watershed modeling, and archaeology have always made a great day for all. Participation in the two events can range from 300-600 students and can provide a fun challenge for volunteer guides and chaperones. During the latest Fall Bay Day, participants came from Bowdoin, Bowdoinham, Brunswick & Topsham and it will be students from Bowdoin & Bowdoinham who will share their experience in this presentation.

The FOMB Speaker Series takes place monthly from October-May. The presentation  ‘FOMB Archaeology Digs of E. Chops Pt. & E. Brunswick’ will feature Jay Robbins of Robbins Historical Research and John Cross and Leslie Shaw of Bowdoin. This event will take place in the Beam Classroom of the Visual Arts Center at Bowdoin College in Brunswick at 7pm on Thursday January 6th.

The Speaker Series, which is free and open to the public, is sponsored by Friends of Merrymeeting Bay with help from the Bowdoin College Environmental Studies Program. Valuable door prizes are donated by Patagonia.  Additional help is provided from the Brunswick Topsham Land Trust, The Nature Conservancy, and the Maine Island Trail Association.

To receive more information on FOMB’s programs call Sarah Wolpow, Executive Coordinator, Friends of Merrymeeting Bay, at 721-0941 or fomb@gwi.net.
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